
 
 

 
 
 
30 January 2023  
 
 
Dear families, 
 

Year 1 Bradford Industrial Museum 
Tuesday 28th February 2023 

 
 

On Tuesday 28th February, Year 1 will visit Bradford Industrial Museum.  The children will take part in a toy 
detective workshop and will learn about different types of toys from the past which will enhance their learning 
about this topic.   
 
 
The children will be leaving school at 9:30am and returning at approximately 2.15pm.  We have booked minibuses 
to take the children to and from the venue.  A packed lunch will be provided from the school kitchen for all 
children.   
 
 
The cost of the visit is part subsidised by our school fund.  We have previously written to you requesting a one-off 
payment of £20 for your child which will cover the cost of trips and workshops for the whole year.   Thank you to 
those parents who have already made this payment.  The payment is now due via ParentPay or PayPoint and, if 
you require a copy of your PayPoint letter, please ask at the office. 

 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip to the office as soon as possible.  
 
 
Yours faithfully,  

  

 
Mrs H Haunch 

Principal 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Child: ____________________________________________________             Class: _________________ 
 
 
 
I give permission for my child to go to Industrial Museum in Bradford on Tuesday 28th February 2022. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________Parent/Carer Date: _____________ 


